
 

PE days are on a Monday and
Wednesday. Indoor shoes are
required for participating in PE
sessions. All jewellery should be
removed for PE with the exception of
earrings. If your child can not remove
earrings then tape covering will be
acceptable.

If you have any questions or
concerns, please do not hesitate to
get in touch. 

Newsletter
Welcome to an exciting first term in P5 with Mrs Bonner and Mrs Silich.

We’ve had a fantastic start to the school year and are eager to share some
highlights and planned learning for this term.

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Classroom Highlights

Learning Adventures: 
Primary 5 will be learning about  different
countries around the world that we have
connections to such as Scotland, Latvia,
Spain, Venezuela, Russia, Slovenia,
Canada, Romania, England and Ireland.
We will be learning about their cultures,
food, languages and general geography. 

Literacy:
Our class novel is The Demon
Headmaster. We are consolidating skills
such as metalinguistics, visualisation,
inference, comprehension and
summarising.
Our focus in writing sessions will be
description, we are developing this 
through recount writing.
Numeracy:
This term, we will be focusing on
developing number, place value,
estimation, rounding, addition and
subtraction.
Pupils will also be developing their skills 
in time and money this term.

Homework 

Homework can be accessed
through our google classroom. This
will consist of regular consolidation
of taught phonics, numeracy, IDL
and daily reading.

Reminder


